MOUNTAIN VIEW SCHOOL DISTRICT "CALLED" BOARD MINUTES

Phone Call September 30, 2021

The Board of Directors of Mountain View School District #30 met in a "Called" session by phone on September 30, 2021.

by phon	e on September 30, 2021.	
ROLL C	CALL:	
Present:	Mark Bauerlein, Richard Bishop, Roxanne Davis, Matt Dearien, Lori Dobbins, and Micheal Stewart	
Absent:	Rachelle Stewart	
	A. All board members present for phone of Assurance for 2021-2022 school ye	call verbally approved the Federal Statement ear. (Unanimous)
Ī	Matt Dearien, President	Lori Dobbins, Secretary
1	m	Brent Howard, Superintendent